
    

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 27 of 2023 
 

Diving and quay Maintenance Works- Donegal Quay and Barnett 
Dock 

 

All mariners, please be advised that commencing on 6th November 2023, for 9 
weeks, survey, anode installation and steel facing maintenance works will be taking 
place on Donegal Quay 4 and Barnett Dock Basin. 
 
Work is being carried out by McGaffin Contracts Ltd, diving is being carried out by 
Hulltech Ltd. 
 
They will be utilising a 13.15m x 6.3m pontoon, manoeuvred by workboat “LB1”. 
 
When diving, ‘Alpha’ Flag will be clearly flown.  
 
 
No diving is to take place in vicinity of manoeuvring harbour traffic. 
 
Barge can be contacted via VHF Ch. 12, callsign “HULLTECH DIVING BARGE”.  
 

 

Figure 1: Hulltech Barge 



 

 
CAPTAIN K G Allen 

       HARBOUR MASTER 
Belfast 

3rd November 2023 


